
ENGINEERING & ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES FOR PRE-DESIGN ASSESSMENT 
OF 2579 STEVENS DRIVE RAILROAD BUILDING 

QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 
Submit all questions and proposals via the procurement email procurement@portofbenton.com or 
in person at 3250 Port of Benton Blvd, Richland, WA 99354. Use the project name for the title of 
the email. 

Updated 3/27/2025 

# Questions Response 
1 What is the expected start date for 

construction? 
The port's goal is to complete these 
assessments in 2025 and secure design 
funding within that same timeframe. The 
design process is expected to take 8 to 12 
months. In parallel, the port will work to 
secure construction funding, with a 
targeted construction start in early 2027. 
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